Caddo SO seeks information about burglaries

Friday, May 28, 2010
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is looking for information that could help solve several recent residential burglaries in
north Caddo Parish, saidSheriff Steve Prator.

Four break-ins have occurred within the past month where large, flat screen TVs seem to be the target. The
burglaries occurred during the daytime, and except for one case, where two guns were also taken, only the
televisions were stolen, even though other valuables were in plain view.

The burglaries occurred in the 7100 block of Haygood (40" TV), 7900 block of Hwy. 1 North (50" TV), 3200 block
of Calumet (three flat screen TVs), and the 4200 block of Old Mooringsport Road(47" TV).

Anyone with information about the break-ins is urged to contact Detective Charles Bradford with the Caddo
Sheriff's Office at 675-2170.




